

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 3:37 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Ronald

Last Name - Gallagher

Organization Name - Personal

Comment - I want to strongly urge everyone in authority NOT TO APPROVE MEDICAID EXPANSION. I do not trust the Federal Government to follow through on their promise to continue support this expansion. They have lied repeatedly about issues like this. Once they get what they want, which is total control of our healthcare, then all if forgotten and we, the taxpayer, will be on the hook forever. My family and I are totally against this expansion.